
Invitation to Participate in a Pediatric 

Clinical Trial 

Dear [Parent/Guardian's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to invite your child, [Child's Name], 

to participate in a clinical trial entitled "[Trial Name]." This study aims to [briefly describe the 

purpose of the trial, e.g., evaluate a new medication for children with a specific condition]. 

The trial will take place at [Location/Institution Name] and will involve [briefly describe the 

procedures, duration, and any other relevant details]. Your child will receive [details of any 

treatments, assessments, or activities that will be included]. 

Participation in this trial is entirely voluntary, and we fully understand if you choose not to 

participate. Your child's health and safety are our top priority, and all information collected 

during the trial will remain confidential. 

If you are interested in learning more, please feel free to contact us at [Contact Information]. We 

would be happy to answer any questions you may have and provide additional details about the 

trial. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity. We appreciate your time and attention. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Institution/Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


